
  

Burwood/Pegasus Community Board Agenda 15 June 2005 

5. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 5.1 REQUEST FROM NORTH WAI BOARDRIDERS CLUB 
 
  An email was received from the North Wai Boardriders Club seeking “opinion from the 

Community Board as to the possibility of planting a commemorative kauri tree somewhere 
around the North New Brighton War Memorial Hall/North Wai Boardriders Clubrooms to 
remember the passing of James Ritchie - 11-11-90 to 1-1-05”. 

 
  CHAIRPERSON’S RECOMMENDATION 
 
  That the request be forwarded to Greenspace officers for consideration and further discussion 

with the club. 
 
 5.2 LIFEGUARDS ON CANTERBURY BEACHES  
 
  The attached letter was received from Noel Warman raising concerns about the provision of 

lifeguards on local beaches over the last summer. 
 
  CHAIRPERSON’S RECOMMENDATION 
 
  For discussion. 
 
 5.3 STREET CLEANING AND TRAFFIC IN NEW BRIGHTON 
 
  The attached letter was received from residents of Pegasus Village raising concerns about the 

perceived poor state of the streets in New Brighton and traffic issues. 
 
  CHAIRPERSON’S RECOMMENDATION 
 
  For discussion. 
 
 5.4 COMMUNITY ARTS PROPOSAL AT NEW BRIGHTON MALL 
 
  The attached information was received from Mary McCammon regarding the New Brighton Mall 

arts development. 
 
  CHAIRPERSON’S RECOMMENDATION 
 
  That the information be received and referred to the Artworks in Burwood/Pegasus Working 

Party for consideration. 
 
 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council meeting - decision yet to be made


